TO: Michigan Hill Owners Association Members

RE: Annual Meeting is Postponed; date TBD

As of June 2, a new extension of the Safer-at-Home public health order, CPH 20-28, has been implemented by the State of Colorado DPH and the Governor. The full text of this order is also part of the latest Park County public health order. The current expiration date is July 1.

Under the verbiage of CPH 20-28, groups larger than 10 people are prohibited, except in specific cases. The prohibition is in effect for all non-essential business. The fines for gathering in groups larger than 10 people for any event not specifically allowed in the order are very high, up to \$5000. The order specifically states that this applies even to outdoor events.

The MHOA Board has voted to postpone the Annual Meeting. It will not be held on June 6 as previously scheduled. The new date will depend on a relaxing of the public health order that would allow us to have a meeting with at least 50 people.

We regret having to postpone, but we want to abide by the public health orders and we certainly do not want to incur a huge fine.

Please stay safe and healthy and watch your email as well as the www.mhhoa.com website for further information from the Board.